
Key Stage 2 
Homework Expectations 



Logging on

All children in key stage 2 are able to independently log on to all of the sites, they 
do this regularly in school especially TTRS and Google Classroom.

If you require a copy of passwords please let the class teacher know. 



Boom Read (formally Go Read)

Key stage 2 children are able to login to and log their reading at home.

Orca class can independently log their own reading. They will have access to two reading 
books, a home reading book and a school one. 

These books are set to the appropriate level for the reading ability. Previously we have used 
free reading books but found that the terminology and vocabulary were not always 
challenging enough especially for upper key stage 2 children. When we return to school 
children will be able to choose a library book of their choice also which they can read at their 
leisure if they would like to.

Seal’s expectations 
3 /4 times a week 

Orca’s expectations
4 /5 times a week 



TTRS
Children are able to log on to TTRS. 

During a half term we will be having ‘battles’ between the classes. This will be 
classed as their homework. 

If you require the login information please message the class teacher on Dojo and 
we will arrange this. 

Seal’s expectations 
3 /4 times a week 

Orca’s expectations
4 times a week 



Orca Spellings

Weekly spelling tests will take place. Children will be given spellings on a Friday to be 
tested the following friday. 

Paper copy of spellings will be given on Friday. 

There is no expectations for spellings to be ‘handed in or returned’. 

These spellings will be set appropriately for your child, please note in year 6 there is a 
spelling test which covers spellings learnt from year 3,4,5 and 6. 

Children are not expected to get 10/10 each week, I simply require them to try. 



Seal Spellings 

Children will be given spelling work on a Friday that is linked to the spelling list that they 
have been learning that week. Weekly spelling checks will take place on the following 
Friday.

The children will be given these independent tasks to complete at home to apply their 
learning on paper. They have been shown how to complete these in class. 

These spellings will be set appropriately for your child, please note in year 6 there is a 
spelling test which covers spellings learnt from year 3,4,5 and 6. 

Children are not expected to get 10/10 each week, this is something that allows me to 
see which spelling rules we need to revisit. 



Topic 

Half term topic homework will be given. This will be based on a specific topic - for 
example their topic for the half term, it may be a history, geography or science 
topic.

This will be posted on Google Classroom and be given as a paper copy to take 
home. 

This is to be completed independently, all homework that is set is the children are 
able to complete. 

Within school children complete independent research activities, the skills which 
they learn in school are transferable for their homework activities. 


